
 
 

Notification  
 
On September 10, 2021, NSBEP received a complaint against Dr. Merete Sommerlund. 
NSBEP’s investigation is ongoing and Dr. Merete Sommerlund has agreed to certain 
restrictions on her registration with NSBEP in the interim. There has not yet been a 
determination regarding the disposition of the complaint. This notification is being 
provided with Dr. Merete Sommerlund’s consent. 
 

 Nova Scotia  
Board of Examiners 
in Psychology 

 
Suite 455, 5991 Spring Garden Road 

              Halifax, Nova Scotia 
              B3H 1Y6 
               www.nsbep.org 
 

Telephone: (902) 423-2238 
                Fax: (902) 423-0058 

 


